
ATTACHMENT 3A-2 
 

LETTER OF NOTIFICATION – 7 
 

REORGANIZATION OF EXISTING ORGANIZATIONAL UNITS 
 

1. Institution submitting request:  University of Arkansas, Fayetteville 
 
2. Contact person/title:  Sharon Gaber 

 
3. Phone number/e-mail address: (479)575-5459 / sgaber@uark.edu 

 
4. Proposed effective date: Fall 2012 

 
5. Name of current organizational unit:  J.W. William Fulbright College of Arts and Sciences 

 
6. Name of proposed unit: College of Engineering 

 
7. Reason for proposed change:  

 
The Department of Computer Science and Computer Engineering (CSCE) requests that the Minor in 
Computer Science be moved from Fulbright College of Arts and Sciences to the College of 
Engineering.  The justification for this request is that the minor is supported entirely by the CSCE 
department whose funding is provided by the College of Engineering.  The curriculum is 
administered by, and the students advised by, faculty from CSCE.  Moving the minor to the College 
of Engineering would allow the students to have access to the support from the College of 
Engineering that the CSCE students receive, including tutoring and advising.   

 
 

8. Provide current and proposed organizational chart. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

9. If proposed changes result in a reallocation of funds, which departments/programs will receive the 
reallocated funds? 
 
No reallocation of funds 
 
 

 
President/Chancellor Approval Date: 
 
Board of Trustees Notification Date: 
 
 
Chief Academic Officer:        Date: 
 


